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The 128th meeting of the Tennessee Academy of Science will be held at Austin Peay State University in 

Clarksville, Tennessee on Saturday, November 17, 2018. Registration will be in the Sundquist Science 

Complex. The business meeting, poster session, plenary session, lunch, and afternoon technical sessions 

will take place in designated buildings on campus; check the website prior to arriving or the meeting 

program at registration for location details. APSU is located at 601 College Street, Clarksville, TN, 37044, 

and the Sundquist Building is located on the corner of College and 8th Streets. Parking will be available in 

Lot 8, located nearby on 8th Street. 
 
The plenary session for this year’s meeting will feature Dr. Dwayne Estes, Professor of Biology at Austin 

Peay State University.  Dr. Estes received his BS in Plant Biology from MTSU in 2003 and his PhD in 

Ecology and Evolutionary Biology from UT Knoxville, 2008.  Dr. Estes’s talk will be on The Southeastern 

Grasslands Initiative: “Charting a New Course for Conservation in the 21st Century."   

Additional information, including forms for submitting titles and abstracts along with contact information 

for section chairs, are available at  http://www.tennacadofsci.org. Titles and abstracts should be submitted 

to the section chairs by September 30th; the section chair list is attached. 

 
Any questions concerning the annual meeting should be directed to your section chairperson or the annual 

meeting coordinator Dr. J. Allyn Smith (smithj@apsu.edu). The form for meeting registration and 

membership renewal is enclosed and also available on the website. The postmark deadline for mailing the 

meeting registration is Monday, November 11, 2018. 
 
For those needing overnight accommodations in Clarksville there are many hotels within 5 miles of the 

APSU campus (I-24/Exit 4). The Riverview Inn (50 College Street, Clarksville, TN 37040, 877-48-RIVER) 

is located close to campus and provides a state government rate of $89, plus tax.  We have a block of 40 

rooms reserved right now. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the Tennessee Academy of Science Meeting on November 17th! 
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President-Elect, Tennessee Academy of Science  

Professor of Physics, Astronomy & Engineering  
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